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Morten Løkkegaard (ALDE)

Subject: The Roaming Regulation

The Member of the Commission for the Digital Agenda, Neelie Kroes, announced to the IMCO 
Committee meeting of 30 May that she would submit a new proposal to eliminate roaming charges 
that could be adopted as early as Easter 2014.

Does the Commission expect this new proposal to continue the structural measures adopted in the 
Roaming Regulation of 2013, which aimed to increase competition in the market?

Does the Commission expect to continue to operate with price caps on voice mail, SMS text 
messages and data transfers, as in the current regulation?


